
Pharmacies turn down ceftriaxone allergy test requests   

Patients have complained that pharmacies refuse to carry out allergy tests for ceftriaxone 
injections. The move was prompted by the Pharmacists’ Syndicate’s warning of potential 
life-threatening allergic reactions to the antibiotic. 

 


